
MEMORANDUM
 

DATE: July 1,2002 

TO: 

FROM: 

Memo to the Files 

JLarry Flowers 

SUBJECT: Redemption of Property - W 83' Of Lot 10, Flint's Addition 

I called the Land Commissioner's office today and was told that since we had received a 
redemption deed on the above property, it would not be sold on July 10 per the legal notice in 
today's Sun. I was told that the sale notice was prepared for publication several weeks ago, prior 
to receipt of the City's redemption payment. 


